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Mar 7, 2025 
 

Next Week at a Glance 

March 10 - 14 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Mar 10th   

Tuesday, Mar 11th  Last -Basketball 2:55- 4 

Wednesday, Mar 12th   

Thursday, Mar 13th  Theme Day – Luck of the Irish (wear green) 

Friday, Mar 14th  
Jump Rope Day – wear red 

Learning Updates (Report Cards available on Myed) 

Subway Lunch (if you ordered) 

 

New Information 
 

Term 2 Learning Update will be available on March 14th  
 

Log in to your account here to view, save, and print your child’s report card.    
Reports cards are only available until July 15.  Please make sure you print or 
save before the end of the year.  

 

 
 

Our school is taking part in the Heart & Stroke Jump Rope for 
Heart fundraiser.  Here is information about fundraising online. 
Please donate here. 
 Jump Day is on Friday, March 14th.  Due to the limited space of 
the gym, we have divided the school into 3 time frames.  Parents 
are welcome to join. 

▪ 9:05 – 9:45  - Divisions  1, 5, 9, 11 
▪ 9:50 – 10:20 – Divisions  2, 3, 7, 12  
▪ 10:50 – 11:20 – Divisions  4, 6, 8, 10 

 
Wear RED on March 14 to celebrate being heart healthy! 

KEEP SKIPPING EVERYONE! 

https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1592?type=program#Cedar-Drive%20Elementary%20(Tuesdays)%20-%20R1ZE%20Basketball%201-5
https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://www.heartandstroke.ca/-/media/jump/how-to-register-your-child-for-jump.pdf
https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/44661


  

Luck of the Irish – wear green / St. Paddy’s day 
On Thursday Mar 13th, take part in our school wide green day / (St. Paddy’s 

Day). Pull out those green shorts, green t ’shirts or maybe you have some 

special St. Patrick’s Day outfit.  and enjoy the “Luck of the Irish” 

 
 

Thank you to our fantastic Cedar Drive community for once again 

making generous donations to B.C. Children’s Hospital Oncology 

Department for our annual “Orangearama” fundraising drive in honour 

of Mr. McNally’s son, Graedon. This year we raised over $1,700!!!!  Over 

the years close to $24,000 has been raised on his behalf, with a large 

portion of that coming directly from the Cedar Drive community. Your 

generosity is greatly appreciated!  Graedon’s Tribute Page 

 
 

Wow, Cedar Drive Community!  
What a success our pancake breakfast was!  It was wonderful to see 

our community together! A special thank you to our firefighters, our 

families, Mr. Dhaliwal,  the Cedar Drive staff and students for making 

it such a special morning! Thank you!  

Reading with SORA 
The district now has access to a new digital reading platform called Sora.  It offers ebooks and 
audiobooks, and students can access these free anytime at school and also at home.  You can access this 
at home by visiting the Sora website:  https://soraapp.com/library/sd43ca or by downloading the 
app.  You would need to know your child’s school login credentials (sd43 email address and password); 
these credentials are on a label in your child’s planner (first page), and for Kindergarten students please 
your credentials are being sent home on a card.     
 

 
 

 

Here is an intro video about Sora:  https://resources.overdrive.com/intro-to-sora-5-m/  
 
Please reach out to Ms. Lee Law at kleelaw@sd43.bc.ca if you have any questions.   

 

https://secure.bcchf.ca/SuperheroPages/main.cfm?Event=WOT&Member=18177
https://soraapp.com/library/sd43ca
https://resources.overdrive.com/intro-to-sora-5-m/
mailto:kleelaw@sd43.bc.ca


  

STEAM CHALLENGE 
Throughout January and February, the students were given opportunities to complete a Lego 

STEAM Challenge during Digital Literacy. The students were asked to build the widest structure 
balancing on a base of one cube of Lego. They were also given the extra challenge of beating last 

year’s school record of 207 cm. The winners from each division are:  
Div. 12 Alex, Aina and Sophia with 40 cm  
Div. 11 Lennox, Bennett, Hailey, Violet and Gracie with 96 cm  

Div. 10 Arta, Radmehr and Markus with 89 cm  
Div. 9 Charlie and Cha Cha with 120 cm  

Div. 8 Jack, Ty and Aurora with 95 cm  
Div. 7 Ellie, Alistair, Dallas, Jemimah, Kaia, Rayleigh and Arad with 116 cm  

Div. 6 Hayden, Andre and Isaac with 152 cm  
Div. 5 Lucah, Ray, Jace and Brandon with 66 cm  
Div. 4 Carter, Lenya, Anora, Jasmine and Camdyn with 79 cm  

Div. 3 Riley, Knox, Derek N, Phillip and Messi with 187 cm  
Div. 2 Micah, Javier and Caleb with 104 cm  

Div. 1 Nico, Jakob and Brooklyn H with 164 cm  
Thank you to everyone who participated!  
-Mrs. Cristiano  

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

After School Programs April - June 
 

To register - Go to www.DWUL.io 
Search “Cedar Drive”  
 

Math Club for Gr 1-5 on Mondays  

• Math Club program provides a Canadian curriculum-based workbook tailored to each 

student's school grade by After School Life - open to Gr. 1-5 students  
• Mondays starting April 7th  

• 2:55pm – 4:00pm in Room 6 

 

Basketball for Gr 1-5 on Tuesdays 
• Basketball provided by R1ZE – open to all students K-5 

• Tuesdays starting April 1st  

• 2:55pm – 4:00pm in the gym  

  

  

Clay & Craft Club for Gr K-5 on Wednesdays  
• Clay and Crafting by Rise Arts Company – open to Gr. K-5 students  
• Wednesdays starting April 16th  
• 2:48pm – 4:15pm in Room 6  

 
 

Drama and Acting for Gr 1-5 on Thursdays 
• Spotlight Theatre presents “Lion King” by Theatrix Youtheatre Society 

• Thursdays starting April 3rd  

• 2:48 – 4:00pm in the gym 

 

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
 

Grade 5 Fundraising Event  
Please join us at the Cat & Fiddle on April 3, 

2025 anytime after 5:30 PM for a burger (beef, 

chicken or veggie), choice of side and a bevie to 

help support the Grade 5's fundraising efforts 

this year.  Tickets are $25 each.  Children are 

welcome! Invite friends and family to join you 

for a fun evening out. 

Reach out to any Grade 5 parent to get tickets 

or send an email to Danielle Maguire 

at dani_maguire@yahoo.com 

Thank you in advance for your support! 
 
 

 
 

http://www.dwul.io/
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1782?type=program#Cedar-Drive%20(Mon)%20-%20MATH%20CLUB%20-%20Grade%20(1-5)
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1782?type=program#Cedar-Drive%20(Mon)%20-%20MATH%20CLUB%20-%20Grade%20(1-5)
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1772?type=program#Cedar-Drive%20Elementary%20(Tuesdays)%20-%20R1ZE%20Basketball%201-5
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1772?type=program#Cedar-Drive%20Elementary%20(Tuesdays)%20-%20R1ZE%20Basketball%201-5
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1810?type=program#Gr-K-5%20Cedar%20Drive%20(Wed):%20Clay%20&%20Craft%20Club%20
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1810?type=program#Gr-K-5%20Cedar%20Drive%20(Wed):%20Clay%20&%20Craft%20Club%20
http://www.theatrixyoutheatre.com/spotlight-theatre/
mailto:dani_maguire@yahoo.com


  

 

Theatrix, Thursday after school program 

has 6 spots left available!  

For more information and to register 

https://theatrixyoutheatre.com/spotlight-theatre/  

 

 

Thank-you to our Cedar Drive Community for wearing 

your PJ’s with a purpose and bringing your coins 

today. We raised $258.65 for the Mighty Warriors 

Foundation, PAC’s charity of choice to support this 

year!  The funds raised will help support families with 

chronically ill children in BC by promoting mental 

health and well being. For more information and/or to support further please visit 

https://www.mightywarriors.ca/ 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 
Dayna MacDonald 

https://theatrixyoutheatre.com/spotlight-theatre/
https://www.mightywarriors.ca/

